To our Wilson-Gray family,

As you know, the Wilson-Gray YMCA, along with other YMCAs and wellness facilities in Connecticut, is
currently closed. We are in the process of deep-cleaning our facilities, and look forward to reopening when
the governor's order on gym closures ends.

On Sunday, Hartford Mayor Luke Bronin announced that a Hartford resident who had tested positive for
COVID-19 had attended church and several other crowded locations in Hartford over the past week. The
Wilson-Gray YMCA has learned that this man is a member, and told officials he had been at the YMCA at
some point last week.

The YMCA does not know who the individual is, or when he was at the Y. Therefore, we have asked any
staff who were in the building last week (Sunday 3/8-Sunday 3/15) to self-quarantine at home for two
weeks from the last time they were in the building, per CDC recommendations on possible exposures. We
wanted to share this information with our members so that you can make informed decisions on your
health as well.

We will provide any additional information that becomes available.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Anthony Barrett

Executive Director

Wilson-Gray YMCA



